
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

Dear Families,  

How good does it feel to finally have a normal start to the school year! 

We’ve been so excited to see everyone again after such a strange end to 

2021. Our Transition Program is going great and meeting all the new 

faces each week has been so fun: us educators feel so lucky you’ve 

chosen Your OSHC to supervise and support your children as they return 

to or start school for the first time!  

Big Art Week is happening soon!! There’s our competition where you 

can win big by expressing yourself, plus our WEEK LONG celebration full 

of artistic, experimental & creative activities to express your excitement 

for all things art. Much more than just painting or drawing, we’ve 

planned edible art, clay creations, sensory sand, marbled masterpieces 

& group karaoke, and that’s just the beginning. It’s sure to be a lot of 

fun and we can’t wait to see what everyone creates! 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 

register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 

Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 

to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 
Visit our blog 

New articles are added each 
week for parents and cover 
various topics to help families. 

Visit our blog 

What’s on 
the menu 

 Pancakes 

 Pita Chips & Salsa 

 Food Science – Sherbet! 

 Environment Week 

 Harmony Day  

 Big Art Week – Art 

Science 

Activities 
coming up 
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